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DAILY REPORT SUMMARY
TO:
Town of Addison





PROJECT:  Vitruvian Park - Addison, TX
16801 Westgrove Drive







Infrastructure Phase 1D
Addison, TX  75001-5190




PROJECT NO.: 99526 – 5

TECHNICIAN: Wade Geistweidt




REPORT DATE:       
WEATHER: Clear with moderate South wind



REPOR
T NO.:        


TIME ARRIVED:  8:15 AM





TEST DATE:  4-1-11
TIME DEPARTED:  6:30 PM

PROGRESS REPORT:


COPIES TO:
Clay Barnett






KLEINFELDER


DRAFT
	Wade Geistweidt and David Hernandez with Kleinfelder continued observation of the Vitruvian Park Phase 1D project for the Town of Addison.  Austin Bridge and Road crews are foreman by Arturo Gonzales, George, Juan Salazar and Derek Dodson. These crews consist of 20 people, 7 pieces of equipment, and numerous hand and power tools.  Austin first crew continued working to set the handrails on the Ponte Ave Bridge.  This work included placing 7 cubic yards of concrete for topping out the wing walls on abutment # 1 on the Ponte Bridge.  Mr. Hernandez was onsite to perform welding inspections on the hand rail connections to the embed.  These welds were found to be sufficient however the welders did not have any sort of miscellaneous welding certifications.  After Kleinfelder read the TXDOT specification for this Kleinfelder informed Andrew Harper, Derek Dodson and Arturo Gonzales that these welders would have to perform the onsite certification test.  Mr. Hernandez spent the remainder of the day making observations for this test. Austin had both the first and second crews welders certified for performing the miscellaneous welding procedure.  Austin’s second crew continued forming the T401 rail on the SE corner of the Bella Lane Bridge.  This crew also placed 5 cubic yards of concrete for the T401 rail. Austin’s third crew had place three lifts of native soil backfill over the footing for the retaining wall.  Kleinfelder cast two sets of 5 4X8 cylinders Kleinfelder also performed 5 nuclear density test on the retaining wall backfill.  Austin Bridge and Road welding contractor Erwin Steel Works was onsite today.  This crew consists of 3 welders.  They began fitting the third section of the arches together today and will have them welded and ready for X-Ray on Monday April 4, 2011. 








The results shown on this report are for the exclusive use of the client for whom they were obtained and apply only to the samples tested and/or inspected.  They are not intended to be indicative of the qualities of apparently identical products.  The use of our name must receive prior written approval.  Reports must be reproduced in their entirety.


